
Robert McKinney 
Box 1705

Sante Fe, New Mexico 87501

February 13, 1975

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Laura :

Thank you for your note of February 2 about the 
print of the Cundiyo church which you mailed to me in 
New York for Robin. My check in amount of $107.00 in 
payment therefore is enclosed. Although shipped February 1st 
our building superintendent at 720 Park Avenue told me 
the package has not yet arrived, even today. If it is not 
too much trouble, perhaps you had better ask United Parcel 
Service to put out a search for the package.

Sorry I was not able to join with Marielle and 
Edmee in the pleasant visit they had with you yesterday.

With best regards,


